
 

 

 
Committee members 
Bob Anderson – Chair  
Greta Gilman 
Gerry Sperling  

 

Spokane Park Board Finance Committee 
3 p.m. Tuesday, May 6, 2025 

In-person: Finch Arboretum – Woodland Center 
Ponderosa Room 

3404 W. Woodland Blvd  
Spokane, WA 99224 

Webex virtual meeting:  
Call-in: 408-418-9388; Access code: 2484 902 7315 

        Rich Lentz – Parks Finance/Budget Director

The Finance Committee meeting will be held in-person in the Finch Arboretum/Woodland Center – 
Ponderosa Room, 3404 W. Woodland Blvd., Spokane, WA 99224 and virtually via WebEx at 3 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 6, 2025. Committee members, staff, and presenters still have the option to participate virtually 
via WebEx during all meetings. 
 
The public may listen to the meeting by calling 408-418-9388 and entering access code 2484 902 7315, 
when prompted.  
  
Written public comment may be submitted via email or mail. Comments must be received no later than 11 
a.m. May 6, by email to: spokaneparks@spokanecity.org or mail to: Spokane Park Board, 5th floor City Hall, 
808 West Spokane Falls Blvd., Spokane, Washington 99201. Submitted public comments will be presented 
to committee members prior to the meeting. 

 

Agenda 
 
Action items  
1.   
 
Discussion items  
1.  None 
 
Standing Report items  
1.  April Financials – Rich Lentz 

 

 

 
 

Agenda Subject to Change 

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal 
access to its facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities.  Individuals requesting reasonable 
accommodations or further information may call, write, or email Risk Management at 509.625.6221, 808 W. Spokane 
Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or mlowmaster@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may 
contact Risk Management through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours 
before the meeting date.    
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Return to Agenda



 











 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

• This is a 5 year, $6 million reimbursable grant through the USDA Forest Service via the Inflation Reduction Act.  
• This grant is managed by Amber Ramirez, Parks Urban Forester, with a subaward granted to the Lands Council ($200K).  
• The funding period is from October, 2024 through October 2029.  
• Data provided will run one month behind to allow for invoices and reimbursements (data above is through 3/31/25).  
• We are currently limiting monthly spend to around $50K per month to reduce our liability due to the future uncertainties of this 

grant. This will increase as we gain more confidence in reimbursements or further federal announcements.  
•  To-date, our team has removed 125 dead trees and planted 197 new trees.  
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